
PG BELL Porcelain        
420 Main Street East  Suite 563  Milton, Ontario, Canada L9T 5G3 
Tel: 905-864-0773  Fax: 905-864-1947 
 
All main and sub contractors  
for Hong Kong Mass Transit Railway  
    
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: PG Bell Vitreous Enamel Panels 
   
We are honored to know that PG Bell has once again been specified by the MTRC as an 
acceptable manufacturer of vitreous enamel panels for their planned new stations now under 
construction. 
 
As you may aware, in the mid 80’s during the construction of the Island line, PG Bell had 
successfully supplied to four (4) stations, viz. Sheung Wan, Central, Shau Kei Wan and Sai 
Wan Ho and again, in the mid 90’s to Nam Cheong, Mei Foo and a number of other stations of 
lesser scope. 
 
With full confidence, we look forward to continue supplying for your requirements for stations 
in the Tseung Kwan O Extension (Phase 2), West/South/North Island Lines, Kwun Tong Line 
extension and Sha Tin to Central Link. 
 
We take this opportunity to introduce Sun Tech Architectural Products Co Ltd. STAP as our 
marketing representatives for the China, Hong Kong and Macau territories with effect from 
January 1, 2011. Please visit us in their website at www.suntechap.com. We look forward to 
the opportunity in providing you with our proven quality vitreous enamel panels and our best 
services through STAP. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
Yours very truly, 
for PG Bell Porcelain 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Comeau 
Director of Sales 
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